



Our Christian

<u>Values</u>

Respect

Peace

Forgiveness

Норе

Perseverance

Love

Awards

The class with the best attendance and punctuality will be recorded here each week.

Week ending 3/5/19

Attendance

Starfish Class

Punctuality

Rainbow Fish

Seabrook News

DATE: 10TH MAY 2019 ISSUE NUMBER:18

WW2 Workshop

Swordfish Class immersed themselves in a WW2 themed day last week involving a workshop where they learned about evacuation and propaganda during the war.

They really enjoyed looking at artefacts and photographs that were from this period of history.









First Steps Gymnastics

Jellyfish and Rainbow Fish Classes took part in a 'First Steps Gymnastics' session last week. The children were able to practice their balancing, travelling and jumping skills.

The children thoroughly enjoyed using the apparatus and learning new skills.





Support the PTA in raising funds for school at the Car Boot Fair on Sunday 12th May on Hythe Green.

A pitch costs £10 for a car and £15 for a van—an ideal opportunity to de-clutter your home and sell unwanted items!

Week beginning 13th May 2019

Monday—KS1 Gymnastics (4.20pm), KS2 Computer (4.20pm), KS2 Tennis (4.20pm), KS2 SATS

Tuesday—After School club until 5.00pm, KS2 SATS

Wednesday—Urban Saints (4.30pm), KS1 Singing (4.00pm), KS2 Gardening (4.20pm), Guitar Lessons, KS2 SATS, 3.30pm Meeting for Year 5 Parents/Carers about Secondary School transfer and the Kent Test

Thursday—KS1 Art/Craft (4.20pm), KS2 Multi-Sports (4.20pm), KS2 Dance (4.20pm), KS2 SATS

Friday—KS2 Choir (lunchtime), KS1 Football (4.20pm), KS2 Football (4.20pm), KS2 Creative (4.20pm)

Competition Success!

Congratulations to the children from Swordfish Class who were successful in the Manor Vets colouring competition and the Jacque Emery Writing Award run by the Soroptimist Society.

The children were presented with their awards during Collective Worship during the week.



PTA Break the Rules Day

The PTA Break the Rules Day takes place on Friday 24th May.

Children—now is the time to start earning some pocket money, perhaps by doing chores around the house, so that you can 'break some rules!'

Parents—we will be sending a letter home with the children inviting them to join in with the PTA Break the Rules Day and to sign up for the rules they would like to break. There is a cost of 50p per rule broken and the rules they can break are as follows:

- 1. Call teachers by their first name
- 2. Teachers to address children by their surname
 - 3. Wear what you want
 - 4. Crazy hair style or colour
 - 5. Bring in a toy (but not an electronic device)
 - 6. A playtime snack of their choice
 - 7. Wear make up and jewellery
 - 8. Wear nail polish
 - 9. Wear a temporary tattoo

The form with which rules your child is breaking must be returned to school by Thursday 23rd May along with payment. There may be consequences for broken rules but no payments!

The staff will be joining in this fundraising day and breaking a few rules too!

Seabrook's Human Calculators!

Seabrook has two very talented mathematicians who now fluently know their 17 and 18 times tables.

They are so impressive that we have named them Seabrook's Human Calculators!

Well done boys!

